[bookmark: _GoBack]NORTHERN YORK LACROSSE CLUB
BOARD MEETING MINUTES – T.J. ROCKWELL’S
MEETING DATE: 9/11/2013

Call to Order – 7:15
Board Member’s in Attendance: Lynn Sanders, Angie Fulfer, Kyle McGill, Steve Hammel
Other’s in Attendance: Scott Siegel, Gretchen Strouse

TREASURER’S REPORT
 A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurer’s Report. Motion passed.

REGISTRATION
Online registration is up and running but the ability to pay by credit card is not functioning yet. Before registration is rolled out, this function will be working. Wording on the website needs to be updated to clarify the ability to try on sample uniforms at the Logan Park Barn registrations. 

SCHOOL FLYER
The school flyer was approved by the district and will be printed at DRS Printing. They will be delivered to the schools to be distributed. 

 EQUIPMENT SHED
New lock was purchased. The code will be sent out to board members in an email.

PBF GRANT REQUEST
Lynn will start the process to get a request in for 2014.

OPTIONAL FALL PRACTICES
Sean Hannon continues to hold practices for current and new girls interested in LAX. Two practices were set up for boys on 9/29 and 10/6 from 4:00-6:00. An email blast will go out with these dates and times. 

TIME TO SIGN UP
The board agreed to set up an account at this website. We will use it to have coaches volunteer at the optional fall practices.

WINTER INDOOR PRACTICES
A call to the new facility we are considering was not returned. We need much more information before a decision can be made.

FALL LEAGUES/SUMMER LEAGUES/TRAVEL TEAMS
Much discussion was had on these issues. There are lots of options out there that a few kids are taking advantage of. The board feels that we could gather this information and make it easily available to our players. Many more kids would be playing at other times than just in the Spring.  

REGISTAR BOARD POSITION
A motion was made and seconded to nominate Gretchen Strouse for the Board position of Registar. Motion passed.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30.

Next meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 9th, 8:00, at T.J. Rockwell’s. 
